
 

 

Students are required to mask for the full school day and public events held 
at KSD buildings require social distancing and masks, but the below photo 
from a KSD Trivia Night held on December 6, 2021 tells a different story.  
Parents appreciate that community events like this can be held but the 
inconsistencies are troubling.  Why the inconsistency? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Voice 
Why are there such inconsistent requirements 

and expectations regarding masks? 

Board Meeting Limited & 
Distanced Seating (11/2021): 

 

KSD Building Expectations for 
Community Sports: 

 

 

Middle School Trivia Night (12/6/2021): 

 



 

All examples and narratives that KFEI shares are verified. 

If you would like to submit an experience or resource that you think the KSD 
community should be aware of please do so here. 

Sources of examples will be protected as confidential, but all accounts 
must be fully verified and supported by documentation and/or firsthand 
experience. The integrity of this effort is critical and KFEI reserves the right 

to use discretion when choosing what to share.  

 

https://www.kfei.org/what-can-i-do

